
 

 

 

 

Presented by Molly Carr & Hannah Dürrschnabel: 
 

Molly Carr and Hannah Dürrschnabel are currently in their  

second year of culinary training at the Erbprinz, demonstrating  

great commitment, curiosity, and technical skill. In addition to  

their regular apprenticeship, they are participating in the FHG’s  

advanced qualification program “Kitchen & Service Management”, 

designed for especially ambitious young talents. With their 

 determination, they are a valuable part of our team.


